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An Important Message from the
President of the Board of Education

September 7, 2019

Dear Irvington School Community,

The District continues to cooperate with the Westchester District Attorney and
Office of the NYS Comptroller in the reviews of certain discrepancies we brought
to their attention in March. While that review continues, the independent,
third-party 2019 Human Resources (HR) Audit commissioned by the Irvington
Board of Education has been completed.

The report analyzes current HR functions in the Irvington schools by measuring
the District’s implementation of the extensive 2012 HR audit recommendations
and also provides areas for focus going forward. The current report shows broad
improvements in nearly every function, with a recommended focus on
improvements to employee attendance systems.

As the District prepares to implement the recommendations from the 2019 Audit,
the report is available for review by clicking here.

Sincerely,

Brian Friedman
BOE President 
Irvington UFSD

6 Dows Lane
40 North Broadway
​Irvington, NY 10533
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https://www.irvingtonschools.org
https://www.irvingtonschools.org/cms/lib/NY02208289/Centricity/domain/4/district documents/2019 HR Audit Report.pdf
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https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCFmUI-HOJvuCjL_0_clV8wQ

